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As requested, this version requires the use of carpet extractors that are approved by
the Carpet and Rug Institute (CRI).  Please note that CRI’s standard for approval of
carpet extractors is only based on the effectiveness of the extractor (soil removal, water
recovery, and appearance retention), whereas the standards for vacuums also consider
indoor air quality.  It was necessary to place extractors in a provision separate from
vacuums because extractors are not approved under the CRI Green Label or Seal of
Approval/Green Label program.

Please let me know if you have any questions or want any additional changes in the
draft.
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